
Pajama  Party: Wednesday December 12th (Students only. The children may 

bring a book to read and share) 

 

Happy Birthday Wyatt 

 

School Closed: December  24th & 25th (Winter Camp available De-

cember 26th-28th)  

School Closed: December 31st & 1st   (Winter Camp available Janu-

ary 2nd-4th)     

 

Seasons Greetings to all 

our families in room  7!  

This month the children 

will learn the many ways 

to celebrate the seasons 

and holidays in our community and in other countries. 

We will read about Christmas, Hanukah and Kwanza. 

The children really enjoy discovering the diversity of 

people around the world. This appreciation of culture 

fosters respect and acceptance of those who may have 

different beliefs. 

Geography:  

We will be continuing our study of South America– 

maps, animals, rainforest, Equator and flags.  

Practical Life:  

We will be grinding coffee and cloves in class and 

setting up a tea set for the students to practice serving 

and pouring tea.   
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

This is an example of some of 

the great writing work being 

done in our classroom!    


